
 
 

 

The Ridge Application Process 2023-2024 

 

Thank you for your interest in The Ridge Preschool for the upcoming school year.  I look forward to 

meeting each and every one of you and your families.  Below, please find the steps to apply for an 

opening in the class.  Please contact me at 303.710.5235 if you have any questions.  Thank you. 

 

 

1.  Please schedule an appointment for you and your child to visit The Ridge.  First visits are done after 

school hours so that I can give you and your child my full attention.  I will be hosting several Open 

Houses this year from January - March.   

 

2.  Complete our one page application and send it, along with a $30 application fee, to: 

 

The Ridge 

126 Forest Glen Road 

New Paltz, NY 12561 

 

3.  I will notify your family by early April regarding openings or possible wait list opportunities.  If you 

have any flexibility in your schedule needs, please make this clear on the application so that I can fit in 

as many of your wonderful children as possible.  

 

4.  In order to secure your child's spot in class, a registration deposit of $200 is required within two 

weeks of receiving your acceptance letter.  This deposit will go toward your first month's tuition which 

will be due in September.   

 


